
 
89 Anderson – Summary of Easements 

 
There is an existing easement, originally granted to New England Telephone and 
Telegraph in September 1991.  The successor to New England Telephone and Telegraph 
is Fairpoint Commucations.    The easement, located adjacent to Everett Street and 
measuring 7.65’ (from Everett St.) by 12.5’ wide, grants Fairpoint the “right and 
easement to place and maintain underground electrical and communication cables, 
conduits, cabinets, and appurtenances along with a pad-type foundation” within the 
easement.  Fairpoint currently maintains a communications cabinet within the 
easement which is fed by underground wires, cables, or conduits.  A copy of the 
executed easement is attached. 
 
Redfern Properties has consulted with our counsel, Eben Adams of Pierce Atwood 
related to this easement.  Attorney Adams has reviewed the easement and offered 
advice related to the proposed 89 Anderson building design.   
 
As ‘fee owner’ of 89 Anderson, Redfern will obtain all rights not granted to the 
easement holder.  Accordingly, Redfern will have sufficient title, right and interest to 
construct a building around and above the easement area, so long as Redfern does not 
unreasonably interfere with the current use of the easement area by Fairpoint. 
 
Redfern intends to engage with Fairpoint to discuss potential screening of the 
communications cabinet, to make the property more visually appealing. 
 
 






